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Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

It has been such a busy and wonderful term. The children have settled so quickly 

and it has been great to see how they have adjusted to year 3 expectations. The 

children have been loving our theme so far and I cannot wait to continue this next 

term. I would like to say a huge thank you for the parents who joined us on our trip 

to Cadbury World. Fun was had by all! 

 

Our School Trip: 

  

             

              

In our final week, we have continued with our written methods, our story and have 

even started our Oompa Loompa dance! 


